NEW MEXICO

SUSANA MARTINEZ, GOVERNOR “ E an“ LYNN GALLAGHER, CABINET SECRETARY

March 2, 2017

Dear LNPPs:

This letter is to notify you that the 60-day extension on registry cards, which was implemented in
the summer of 2016, for cards that expired between June 15 and December 31, 2016 is no longer
in effect. The extension ended March 1.

Please continue checking patient registry cards for each purchase, and please pay specific attention
to the expiration dates.

If you have any questions, please contact Martinik Gonzales at 505-841-5540.

Thank you,

Kenny ail

Medical Cannabis Program Director
505-827-2321

CC: Andrea Sundberg, Patient Services Program Manager; Martinik Gonzales, Licensing and
Compliance Program Manager
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